BRISTOL TOWNSHIP

From the Desk of Council President Craig Bowen

2501 Bath Road - Bristol, PA 19007 - (215) 785-0500 - Fax (215) 785-2131

March 23, 2020

Bristol Township Residents and Businesses:

We, on Council, have been privileged to work for and with our community striving to achieve
greatness, and we will get through this together. The Governor of Pennsylvania has issued a Stay at
Home order for Bucks County. It is very important to ensure you are following social distancing to
protect you and your family from this illness. Keep a distance of six (6) feet from others, only leave
your house if the action is required to sustain life. A few examples of life sustaining reasons to leave
your home are going to the grocery store, pharmacy, doctor’s office, or a hospital.

At this time the Township Administration building is still closed to the Public. Our staff is still working
through calls and emails. We are diligently working with our State Representatives to make sure we
have all the information that will get us through these trying times. We will continue to update
information as it is received.

We also want to thank all of the first responders, hospital workers, pharmacists, truck drivers,
grocery store workers and all that are continuing the essential services during this time. We thank
you for your services today and every day.

From all of us on Township Council and our staff, we thank you Bristol Township Residents and
Businesses for doing your part, in these unprecedented times. Bristol Township is a strong
community that has gotten through tough times before and will get through this together, once
again. We do know this about our Community, we are strong, vibrant, caring and by standing
together we will get through this. Thank you.

Sincerely, /\[ ‘
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Council President Cra“% Bowen
Council Vice President Cindy Murphy
Councilman Patrick Antonello
Councilman Ray Blalock

Council Joseph Glasson

Councilman Jon Monahan
Councilwoman Maryann Wagner



